
 

This has been a difficult year for many families. 
  
With unemployment rates at record highs, the NAACP has put together a national effort to provide 
better economic opportunities for all Americans. 
  
If you or someone you know is looking for a job or interested in a new career, don’t miss the NAACP 
Regional Diversity Job Fair, coming to the Los Angeles Convention Center next week in conjunction 
with our annual Convention. 
  
The job fairs provide a great opportunity to meet face-to-face with companies that are hiring and 
looking for experienced candidates. Employers are seeking candidates with experience and interest 
in sales, engineering, government, security, education, military, medical, banking, financial services, 
and more. Come out and meet the employers: 
  

NAACP Regional Diversity Job Fair 

Tuesday, July 26 
12:00pm – 6:00pm 

Wednesday, July 27 
10:00AM - 4:00PM 
  
Los Angeles Convention Center 
1201 S Figueroa St 
Los Angeles, CA 90015 

  
There will be specialized pavilions offering careers in Education, Entertainment, Technology, 
Finance, Government, Healthcare, Retail, & more. The Diversity TalentFair is free and open to 
everyone regardless of race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, gender, etc. 
  
So tidy up your resume, bring plenty of copies and get ready to jump into gear with a new career! 
For more information, visit http://www.psijobfair.com/losangeles_07262011.aspx or call (952) 595-
4496, ext. 115 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dedrick Muhammad, Senior Director 
NAACP Economic Programs 
  
PS:  If you can’t make it in person, be sure to browse listings at our online job finder: 
http://www.naacpjobfinder.com  

 


